We are sorry to announce that due to the recent increase with
the Delta variation of Covid-19 we have decided to put our
plans for the 454th Squadron and 323rd BG reunion in
Pensacola, Florida on an indefinite hold for now. In the last few
weeks we have seen a startling increase in the number of the
very contagious Delta Covid-19 virus in the US. Especially in
the southeastern portion of the country where we were planning
on holding our reunion. As much as we would all like to be
able to spend some together again and reminisce, we do not
wish to place anyone or anyone's family members at risk by
doing so.

Future plans for our reunion will be announce once health
conditions in the US improve.
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